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Please confirm that neither Newfoundland Power nor its customers will bear any risk associated
with deferred supply costs attributable to the Industrial Customer class. If this cannot be

confirmed, please explain.

As noted in Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (“Hydro”) response to PUB-NLH-008 of this
proceeding, the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities (“Board”) will determine, through a
separate application, the allocation of the balances in the Supply Cost Variance Deferral Account
by customer class. Hydro has no ability to transfer to Newfoundland Power Inc. or its customers

those balances determined by the Board to be due from Island Industrial customers.



